
                                                FAMILY NEWSLETTER 2nd July 2020  
 
 
Dear Families 
 
I realise I have not be in contact for a few weeks, rest assured we continue working behind 
the scenes to maintain our current provision and planning for September. 
 
Plans for the rest of the summer term 
 
We are continuing to run the same onsite and home learning provision for the last 3 weeks 
of term as we have been. We will consider new requests for part time school attendance, 
but have no plans to increase the number of days current pupils are onsite for. The safety of 
our staff and families remains paramount.  
 
Each pupil should be receiving this week an end of year letter in the post from their current 
class teacher. From the week beginning 6th July families will receive contact from your child’s 
new teacher, you can expect to also receive the usual class letter and photo board.  
 
Ruchi Datta, Granta’s new head teacher from September is also coming into school weekly 
for the rest of the term. 
 
6th Form Leavers 
 
6th Form are working hard on organising an end of year finish for these students and Julie 
Lloyd will be in touch about those plans. 
 
Medicines 
 
If we have medication in school for your child, and they are not accessing onsite provision 
currently, then we will continue to keep their medication at school through the summer 
holidays, unless you contact school to stay you wish to collect it. If your child is accessing 
school then we will aim to send any medication home with them in the usual way. 
 
Summer Holidays 
 
We will be closed over the summer holidays, as we need time for planned maintenance 
works and reorganisation in preparation for September. Cambridge Joint Playschemes will 
be running their holiday scheme at Granta for 2 weeks. They cater for pupils aged 8-19 
years and have limited spaces available. If you want to request a space for your child please 
email Carol at camjointplay@btconnect.com and make it clear in the email your child attends 
Granta. 
 
 
Office email  office@granta.cambs.sch.uk 
Welfare email welfareandsafeguarding@granta.cambs.sch.uk 
Office phone  01223 896890 
 
 
Best wishes  
 
Sarah 
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